
2021-2022 CAMPBELL YEARBOOK FAQ’s
● How Can I Purchase a Yearbook for my Student?

Information on how to purchase your student’s copy of the CES yearbook will be forthcoming!

● Will my Student be in the Yearbook?

YES! This year student and class portraits have been taken in school which will be used for the yearbook

● How Can I Submit Photos?

TWO WAYS! Either Email directly to memoriesCES@gmail.com with students name and grade, OR

Upload via the free HJ eShare app (instructions on the next page)

● What are Examples of Pictures I Should Submit?

* First day of school * Spirit Days

* Campbell Friends * Halloween

* CES Fall Festival * Baby Pictures (FOURTH GRADE ONLY)
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